Wendy Shaw

From: Marnie Salonius

Sent:April 13, 2020 10:35 PMTo:Jean-Claude LegaultCc:Terri Gray; Wendy Shaw

Subject: FW: COVID-19 Bulletin from Executive Director, Terri Gray - April 13 2020

Attachments: FINAL Letter to Staff_April 13 2020.pdf

Importance: High

Hi JC,

Terri asked that I pass this communication along that just went out to all staff. I will ask Wendy to distribute to the entire Board of Directors in the morning.

Enjoy the rest of your evening,

Marnie

From: Marnie Salonius

Sent: April 13, 2020 10:33 PM

To: Everyone < Everyone@communitylivingoc.ca>

Subject: COVID-19 Bulletin from Executive Director, Terri Gray - April 13 2020

Importance: High

Dear CLOC Employees,

Please read the attached Bulletin, sent from Terri Gray, Executive Director, and print for your COVID-19 binders.

Thank you for all of the amazing work that you are doing!

Marnie

Marnie Salonius, BA

malmin

Manager, Resource Development & Public Relations

Community Living Oshawa/Clarington 39 Wellington Avenue East Oshawa, Ontario L1H 3Y1

Telephone: 905-576-3011 x 304

